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An African
Challenge

Many diocesan priests from
around the world go to Rome to
study at the Pontifical
University of the Holy Cross.
Kenyan priest Fr. Imo talks
about his "Roman adventure"
and his desire to learn how to
better serve people back in
Kenya.

07/07/2020

In the brief video below, Kenyan
priest Fr. Imo talks about his ongoing
studies in Rome at the Pontifical



University of the Holy Cross. He says
he wants to learn how to serve
people back in Kenya better and help
train new priests by teaching in the
seminaries there.

You can visit the English website of
the Pontifical University of the Holy
Cross by clickinghere.

Many of the diocesan priests who go
to study in Rome, as did Fr. Imo,
reside in the Collegio Sacerdotale
Altomonte during the course of their
studies. You can learn more about
Altomonte by visiting their Italian
website here.

The video was filmed and produced
by DigitoIdentidad.
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